
Jefferson Preparatory 
Quick Update – October 16th, 2020 
 

 First I want to hope all of you are staying safe and well at home.   I am pleased with 

our student’s efforts both in and out the classroom.  To quote Mr. Van de Wille, “I 

have never worked with such a respectful, hard-working, group of students, and he is 

not the only teacher to say that! 

 

 I know how busy you are, but if you could donate a couple hours every other month 

our JPPO would appreciate your help.  Whether it is helping with staff appreciation, 

selling pizzas to the students, or helping at evening events your time would be greatly 

appreciated.  Please email me at jloewer@jphschoice.org if you are interested. 

 

 We only have a few more weeks of fall sports, and while the volleyball team has not 

have won as many matches as they had hoped for at the start of the season, their 

games have been extremely competitive and have often gone beyond the typical 25 

points to settle the match.  Just last week they came up short 28-27 on two 

occasions.   We have another home game next Friday, October 23 vs. Northpoint.  It 

would be great to have their classmates come out and cheer them on to victory. 

 

 Next week is Spirit Week.  Merica-Monday (show your USA colors), Teacher Tuesday 

(dress like your favorite teacher), Sports Wednesday (wear your favorite sports gear), 

Throwback Thursday (50’s to 90’s), then on Friday our Student Government Leaders 

are planning an assembly.  At our last assembly we featured the Robotics class in 

addition to our Spirit Week activities, this time we will be featuring the students in 

the Keyboarding/Piano class. 

 

 Don’t miss any of next week’s highlights.  Be sure to check them out on our social 

media platforms – and please “Like, Follow, & Retweet.” 

Twitter    @JeffersonPrepHS 

 Instagram  @jphschoice 

 Facebook  @JPHSChoice 

 

 Lastly, please consider giving a tax credit donation to JPHS.  You can earmark your 

donation for athletics, instructional supplies, student government, or a school club of 

your choice.  The Arizona tax credit is a way for you to direct your donation to a 
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cause you support rather than the state making that decision with your taxes.  

Married couples can contribute up to $400.00.  Single people can contribute 

$200.00. You get the entire amount back dollar for dollar when you file your 2020 

return. For example if you donate $400 you will get $400 back when you file.  If you 

owe money when you file you would be credited $400 towards the amount you owe.    

THIS IS A WIN- WIN SITUATION!!  YOU LOSE NOTHING!!!!  AND YOU DIRECT 

YOUR TAXES TO A CAUSE YOU SUPPORT vs letting the state decide how it will be 

used!! 

 

 Have a great weekend and thank you for your continued support! 

Mr. Loewer 

Principal 

jloewer@jphschoice.org 
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